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Comments: My name is Jon Kittell and I live in Riggins, Idaho. As a concerned citizen living in the first community

directly downstream of this project the first item I would ask for is a time extension for the comment period of the

DEIS. 

 

The public reviewing portion of the NEPA process is a mandatory and necessary part. Given everything that is

happening in the current state of the world and all of the delays and extensions prevalent throughout our society

it is only practical that the public comment period for this project be extended. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Have a great day. 

 

Cheers

 

Jon


